
Judson C. Crane 
CPPO, CPPB 

Director of Purchasing and Contract Administration 

6544 Firehouse Road, Milton, Florida 32570-3411 

Phone: 850/983-5130 
Facsimile: 850/983-5133 

E-mail: cranej@santarosa.k12.fl.us 
Website: www.santarosa.k12.fl.us/ purchasing 

February 18, 2016 

Mr. Tim Wyrosdick 
Superintendent of Schools 
5086 Canal Street 
Milton, Fl 32570-6707 

Dear Mr. Wyrosdick, 

Please be informed that the district recently received an EFT which represents the rebate for the 
district’s local and long distance E-RATE program for 2014 totaling $95,370.16.  It is 
requested that $2,000.00 be used to fund E-RATE training by the Universal Service 
Administrative Company (USAC). 

Notification has also been received from the State of Florida Department of Management 
Services that E-RATE funding in the amount of $62,438.79 has been approved for the 2015 
Funding Year for local and long distance telephone service.    

Sincerely, 

Judson C. Crane 

JCC/rp 
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